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Teacher’s Message/Announcements
We want to express our sincere gratitude for all those who volunteer in the
classroom and with the PTO. We are very grateful for your time and appreciate all
that you do to contribute to the success of our students. We appreciate the
encouragement that you give to our staff. You are a blessing! Please teach your
child how to zip his or her jacket.

Calendar/Important Dates
01/15/24 School closed-Martin Luther King Jr. Day
01/19/24 2nd quarter report cards

Social Studies

Students say prayers and the Pledge of Allegiance each day. We learned about
Martin Luther King Jr.

Math

Students are continuing to learn how to decompose numbers, especially 6 and 7.
The students have also been enjoying centers which include work with a teacher,
math binders and math games. The students are enjoying and practicing a lot of
skills during math.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

Please continue to practice sight words at home. We began fluency passages this
week. Each passage focuses on a particular word family, consonant blend, or
digraph. Please have your child read these passages to you at home. Students are
learning to blend sounds to read consonant-vowel-consonant words.This week’s
sight words are: want, good, too, pretty, into. We also read Five Funny Penguins.



Theology

We are continuing to learn about the definitions of a sin and an accident. The
students also know that God always forgives us when we sin and always loves us.
We talked about how people in a community help each other and take care of each
other. The students also learned that God is our shepherd and will always take care
of us. We may be scared at certain times which is okay, but just know that God is
always with us and by our side.

Science

This week in the science lab we focused on playing with items and drew a snow
village. We also learned about Martin Luther King Jr. and why he is important in our
lives.


